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We held a Parents Matching Convocation on April 28-29, 2018 in Taiwan for the families from Asian 

countries. We had 110 participants from Korea, Japan, Hong Kong, Singapore, Malaysia, Thailand, 

Philippines and Taiwan. They were so touched by the excellent preparations made by the Taiwanese staff 

and their warm hospitality. 

 

The Japanese and Korean parents left very happily commenting that they felt such a high spirit this time 

at the Asian Parents Matching Convocation and want to bring more parents next time. Taiwanese parents 

were also touched and will prepare more candidates later. Some participants shared saying they felt that 

True Parents were together us during this 2-day program. 

 

This 2-day program ended with the 1st and 2nd generation Matching Supporter Training meeting. 

 

 
 

 

 

 


